
Coulee Corridor Consortium
Meeting Minutes
Koala Street Grill
Omak, WA
April 15, 2016

Those present were Tim Alling, Chair; Ken Caylor, 2nd V. Chair; Barb Caylor, Treasurer; Lowell
And Birdie Hensley, Denis Felton and Susie Barr.
The meeting was called to order by Chair Tim Alling at approximately 1:12 pm.
Everyone knew each other so introductions were bypassed.
Barb Caylor agreed to take the minutes.
The Grand Coulee Dam area will be having a Triple Fish Challenge on April 23-24.  The 60th Colorama Festival and Rodeo will be May 6-7-8.
The Coulee Pioneer Museum hopes to be open this summer.
On May 14 at 11am, Dry Falls will be celebrating its 50th Anniversary at the Visitor Center till 10pm.
The meeting minutes from March were approved by a motion from Susie Barr and seconded by Denis Felton.
The Treasurer reported there is $4757.58 in the Coulee Corridor checking account.  Tim Alling reported there was a deposit made of $115.00 from the sale of Corridor Coins.  He also paid for a year of minutes on the Coulee Corridor tracfone, which is a donation to the Corridor.  There was one invoice to be approved for payment to American Road for $890.00.  Susie Barr moved, Birdie Hensley seconded to approve the Treasury report.  It was passed.
Recognition was given to Mark Amara for a very fine job of putting the Byway Beat together.  Thanks, Mark!
Tim Alling showed a three page advertisement of the Coulee Corridor in the North American Travel Guide.  This was paid for by the advertisers in the magazine.
The Adopt-A-Highway clean-up on the Coulee Corridor portion of the byway is tomorrow, April 16.  Anyone interested can meet at the Lake Lenore restroom parking lot at 9am.
The 2005 Grant Committee met before the regular meeting to look at percentages of Grand Coulee, Soap Lake and Warden kiosks.  Othello showed their mock-up of the kiosk panels.
The next meeting will be in Moses Lake on May 20, 2016 at the Red Door Café, 202 W. Third Ave. at noon.  The Grant Committee will meet at 11am.
Future meeting locations:
        June 17—Grand Coulee Moose Lodge
        July 15—Dry Falls
        Aug 15—Coulee City
        Sept 19—Mardon

Submitted by
Barb Caylor
Acting Secretary
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